
College Promise and Innovation Awards Information Workshop 
 

Mt. San Antonio College will be hosting a workshop for community college 

faculty, administrators and partners on the availability of new state funds for 

College Promise programs and Innovation Awards. The workshop will be 

presented through the College Futures Foundation (link) as Southern California 

location for the set of two such workshops.  

 

The workshop will be held from 9 am to 3 pm on Thursday, November 3rd, in 

Founders Hall and will be able to accommodate 60 attendees. A continental 

breakfast as well as lunch will be served.  

 

The President’s Office is working with Shawn Whalen, Senior Program Officer, 

and Amy Dominguez-Arms, Consultant, both with the College Futures Foundation 

 

Resources: 

California College Promise 

AB 1741—California College Promise Innovation Grant Program (link) 

The College Promise in California: A Collection of Program Profiles (link) 

Innovation Awards 

California Futures Higher Education Innovation Initiative (link) 

Governor Brown’s January 2016 Proposed 16-17 Higher Ed Budget, p 15 (link) 

Awards for Innovation in Higher Ed--$25 M in 16-27 CCC Budget (link) 

 

 

 

 

http://collegefutures.org/
http://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2016-17/AB_1741_California_College_Promise_Innovation_Grant_Program.pdf
http://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2016-17/College_Promise_Booklet_August_2016.pdf
http://collegefutures.org/our-strategy/strategy/higher-education-innovation-initiative/
http://www.ebudget.ca.gov/2016-17/pdf/BudgetSummary/HigherEducation.pdf
http://www.dof.ca.gov/programs/Education/Index_Innovation_Awards.html

